
 

November 25th, Fall 2019 

To: All Students 

Subject: Faculty & Course Evaluations Fall 2019 

As you are aware, QEC-IBA has been conducting Faculty & Course Evaluations every 

semester in order to get your feedback to further enhance the quality of teaching and 

learning at each level in IBA. 

The execution of the Faculty & Course Evaluation (Fall 2019) is scheduled from 26th 

November to 07th December (inclusive). Please note that this is a much longer time period 

than normally given. 

It may also be noted that in order to maximize students' response rate, the evaluation has 

been made open access so that you can access it from anywhere (on/off campus) during 

the stipulated time frame using your ERP login ID and Password. 

Since it is an important tool to identify the best practices and areas for improvement in our 

teaching and learning system, you are requested to fill the form with honesty. 

Please be informed that students who do not complete the Faculty & Course Evaluation 

for all courses in the above mentioned time frame will NOT be provided an extension and 

will be required to complete the evaluations during the first 30 minutes of Final Exam for 

which no extra time shall be given. 

 
__________________ 

Dr. Amber Gul Rashid, 

Director QEC, IBA Karachi   

 

 

Note: Let me assure you that your responses will remain completely anonymous. ERP ID 

will not be used in any way to track your responses. 


